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Friday 2nd February2024

End of the week:

● Thank you to everyone that took part and made a donation on the NSPCC Number Day on Friday 2nd February.

It was an amazing day, with lots of wonderful and creative number ideas worn by the children. A day enjoyed by all
the students and staff (pictures and the grand total raised will be in next week's newsletter)

Just watch this space
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Important information:
*Please note there will be NO MINI EXPLORERS NEXT WEEK. it will be back on the following week.

*Next Friday from 9am -10am there will be a WRITING BREAKFAST in school for parents/carers to attend. This is a really
good opportunity for you to find out more about writing in our school and how best to support your child with their writing.
If your child is given a letter next week to attend please do try to come, as we think it will benefit both yourself and your
child.

* Next week Cheetwood will be also celebrating Diversity week alongside Children’s Mental Health week.
The theme is ‘My Voice Matters’.
We would like to invite parents from Y1-6 to watch our Show & Tell assembly where each will showcase their class project.
It will take place in the Sports Hall on Friday 9th February at 2.15pm.

* Also on Friday 9th February we are celebrating ‘Express Yourself Day’. Children are able to dress in their own clothes, this
could be sportswear, casual wear, traditional clothes etc…

Please ensure that all clothes & footwear are appropriate for school

* Safer Internet Day is Tuesday 6th February. The theme for 2024 is ‘Navigating Conversations’.

*Rights Respecting Article for next week is Article 12 ‘ Respect for Children’s Views’.



Attendance
Our school attendance target this year is 97%

Class attendance for the this week:

Year 1: 84.7% Year 2: 91%

Year 3: 93.4% Year 4: 94.3%

Year 5: 96.7% Year 6: 92.1%

Overall Attendance is 92.4%

Unfortunately we have not achieved our attendance target this week.
Please remember there will be NO AUTHORISED LEAVE during term time.
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Star of the week Golden Ticket

Nursery: Vinleen & Musa
Reception: Almasa & Harashveer
Year 1: Mohamed & Azazel
Year 2: Isaiah & Amritjot
Year 3: Kiya & Azra
Year 4: Katia & Stevie
Year 5: Oliver & Awais
Year 6: Holly & Huzaifa

Yusuf
Hidaya
Holly

Sportsmanship Reading Stats

Year 1: Athena & Zyna
Year 2: Nidhish & Khadija
Year 3: Omar & Ayaan
Year 4: Aisha E & Arafa
Year 5: Telmun & Ataullah
Year 6: Ward & Firenze

Year 1: 74 %
Year 2: 61 %
Year 3: 73 %
Year 4: 61 %
Year 5: 76 %
Year 6: 65 %

Presentation Award

Year 1: Adam
Year 2: Remiyah
Year 3: Benita

Year 4: Oskar
Year 5: Shakirah
Year 6: Ateg



Manchester Local Offer - February Drop In

Wednesday 7th February 2024, 10am-12pm

HideOut Youth Zone, Gorton

For parents/carers and young people up to 25 with SEND in
the Manchester City Council area. View it as a Web page for

further information.
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https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/UKMANCHESTER/bulletins/3877624

